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Join us in celebrating our 2025 ALL IN
Outstanding Teachers! You may
recognize a face or two! 

Hear from Annaliese Billings and Hayley
Barger, two 2021 graduates who have
returned to coach our high school
volleyball teams!

October 2025

Upcoming 
Dates to Know

Upcoming 
Dates to Know

March 7- Alumni Dinner &
Drama

March 12- Gala

April- Alumni Night at the Bats

May- Golf Scramble

https://caschools.us/system/admissions/open-house-dates/
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Students in Mr. Jeff Imlay’s class were recently
blessed by Stephanie Inman Guzda, a 2002

alumna who now lives in Poland as a
missionary and works with PROEM Ministries.

Each year our students have the opportunity to
serve on a mission trip with PROEM led by Mr.
Imlay. We loved hearing more about the work

Stephanie is doing! 

A group of alumni parents played in our 2  annual Chuck and Duck elementary dodgeball
tournament! It was a great night of laughter and fellowship!

nd

At their high school retreat, our students had
the wonderful opportunity to hear from Dr. Paul

Akin, another 2002 alumni! Dr. Akin serves as
the Provost and Senior Vice President for

Academic Administration of The Southern
Baptist Theological Seminary. Our students

were blessed by his wisdom! 
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2025 HOMECOMING 2025 HOMECOMING 
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Over 300 alumni returned to campus to celebrate Homecoming, making it one of our
most memorable gatherings yet! From reconnecting with classmates to cheering on

our team, the night was filled with laughter, school spirit, and shared memories. 
Once a Centurion, always a Centurion! 
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OLD FRIENDS, NEW ADVENTURES OLD FRIENDS, NEW ADVENTURES 
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Alumni from different graduating classes reunited at a variety of events this last month coming
together to reconnect, reminisce, and celebrate!

The Class of 2000 celebrated together at their 25 year reunion and at Homecoming!

The Class of 2015 celebrated together at their 10 year reunion!

We had a wonderful turnout to our annual Alumni Baseball Game!
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Following graduation from Bellarmine University in May of this year, two 2021 alumnae have
returned to coach high school volleyball this fall season. Hear from Annaliese Billings and Hayley

Barger about why they came back to CAL as coaches and what the school means to them!

Annaliese Billings

As a 2021 alumna of CAL, coming back means the world to me. I get to coach young girls and
help them grow in maturity, wisdom and thoughtfulness. Hayley and I met our sophomore
year on the same exact volleyball court we are coaching these girls on. She transferred from
Whitefield Academy and we’ve been best friends since that day. As I’ve been a spiritual leader
to my younger sister, mom, and best friend, I will also be a spiritual leader to the young
athletes that I serve while coaching. The only thing we can bring to Heaven is the other people
that we disciple and lead towards the Lord. As an older brother or sister in Christ, we have a
duty and an obligation to bring them to Jesus. If we have the Truth and Good News of the Lord,
we are called to spread that Truth to those we come in contact with to advance His Kingdom.

Not only are we surrounded by intelligent and forward-thinking athletes, but the staff
members work behind the scenes and pour into each other and every student, making CAL
the exceptional place it is. I wouldn’t want to work in any other kind of environment; the team
behind the head coaches is unmatched, and you can tell each staff member truly wants
what’s best for the girls, individually and for the team as a whole. Being able to coach
alongside my best friend is what makes this opportunity so special. Additionally, every staff
member for the CAL volleyball program has graduated or at least attended CAL at some
point, so it truly does make a difference in this space where we teach the girls. I can attest to
the program’s tremendous growth because of Head Coach Sherry Ashley’s determination,
tenacity, and commitment to seeing each young athlete grow from elementary school to our
varsity team. Hayley and I both have had the opportunity to coach alongside Sherry during
several seasons and I’ve assisted in coaching others in two club teams since graduating from
CAL. She and every person on this coaching staff take hours upon hours out of their week to
see the program and these girls succeed, which ultimately carries over into all aspects of their
lives.

We have such talented girls on every team, competing all the way from middle school to our
high school varsity team. I never would have thought I’d end up helping coach young girls at
CAL. I am so excited to give back to the school that gave me so much!
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Senior Night at CAL 2020 Coaching a club team in 2022-
2023 with Coach Sherry

Hayley Barger

After graduating from CAL in 2021, I did not think I would return. Sure, I attended Homecoming,
but anything else that had to do with CAL, I was not interested. Sherry Ashley, the varsity head
coach for the volleyball team, reached out to Annaliese and me about helping with team
tryouts. Her invitation kick-started my interest in the school again. 
It has been fun keeping up with athletics and the girls that I knew at the school when I was a
student myself. I fell in love with the school and sport all over again, and that helped me see
how much the Lord has moved through the school. In the last year, my walk with the Lord has
grown so much, and now I am all in with CAL’s community. 

Being part of the CAL community, I see the dedication of the faculty, coaches, and students.
Everyone wants to grow in their relationship with God and grow with their friends and family. I
value spending time with the coaches and players because I know that they are going to help
me grow in some way, too. We are so excited for this volleyball season!

 2021 Graduation
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Join us in celebrating our 2025 ALL IN Outstanding Teachers! These selected teachers were
nominated by their peers and exhibit exemplary service, Christian leadership, enthusiastic

attitudes and innovative ideas that noticeably benefit their students.

The Annual Fund is the highest priority for fundraising at Christian Academy. Tuition and fees
simply do not cover the cost to educate our students. Every gift provides an immediate impact

on students and teachers! The Annual Fund provides support for Technology Integration,
Security Upgrades, Tuition Assistance and Staff Benefits.

Donate Here 

https://caschools.us/system/support/annual-fund/
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STAY CONNECTEDSTAY CONNECTED
Instagram

Facebook

We’d love to hear from you! 
Make sure to Update Your Information, Share

Family Photos or Life Events here.

Come visit any time! Whether it has been a few
months or many years, our doors are always
open. See what’s new and how your legacy

continues to grow!

Once a Centurion, always a Centurion!

https://www.instagram.com/cal.alumni/
https://www.facebook.com/christianacademyoflouisvillealumni
https://caschools.us/alumni-update-your-information/
https://caschools.us/alumni-update-your-information/
https://caschools.us/alumni-update-your-information/
https://caschools.us/alumni-update-your-information/
https://caschools.us/english-station/english-station-alumni/

